
NOTICE OF INFORMATIONAL MEETING  

 

WELL AND SEPTIC REPLACEMENT  

GRANT PROGRAM 

 
 

Do you or someone you know have: 

 

 An unsafe drinking water supply? 

 

 A failing or non-existent septic system? 
 

If so, we urge you to attend this meeting to learn 

more about this program.  Your attendance might 

help us to obtain grant funding and to increase our 

chances we need to show a good turnout at this 

public meeting.   
 

 

WHEN:   February 4, 2010 from 4:00 PM to 5:30 PM 
 

WHERE:  Ellsworth City Hall Council Chambers 
 

 

FOR MORE INFORMATION CONTACT: 

 
Hancock County Planning Commission, 395 State Street, Ellsworth, ME 04605 

Telephone: 667-7131;  Fax 667-2099;     E-mail: tmartin@hcpcme.org  

 
                             

                                     This notice was prepared with funds from the Maine Department      

                                     of Economic and Community Development 
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